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8 Deputy J.H. Perchard of the Minister for Health and Social Services regarding the 

Covid-19 (Safe Distancing) (Jersey) Regulations 2020: (OQ.170/2020) 

Following the adoption of the COVID-19 (Safe Distancing) (Jersey) Regulations on 27th May 2020, 

will the Minister state how many fines, if any, were levied under these Regulations; and, of those 

issued, how many were imposed upon individuals with a responsibility for children as described 

under Article 3 of the Regulations? 

The Deputy of St. Ouen (The Minister for Health and Social Services): 

I am pleased to advise the Deputy that no fines have been levied under the Regulations mentioned.  

 


